

## CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE ON ETHNIC BROADCASTING

P.O. BOX 1005

NORTH SYDNEY N.S.W. 2060

Telephone: 9221188 ext. 264

P.O. BOX E202

CANBERRA A.C.T. 2600

Telephone: 733522 ext. 7

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the Consultative Committee on Ethnic Broadcasting I would like to thank you for your submission on the future of ethnic radio in Australia.

The views which you have expressed will be given full consideration by the Committee in reporting to the Government.

Yours sincerely,

I.K. LINDENMAYER For the Committee